

March 27, 1997

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

Robert E. Gurulé, Director

Clifford Anderson, P.E. Smith Engineering Company 6400 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 500E Albuquerque, New Mexico 87111

RE: Grading and Drainage Certification for Bosque Del Rio Subdivision, Phase I (D13/D8) Submitted for Release of Financial Guarantees, Certification Date 3/27/97.

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Based on the information provided in the submittal of March 27, 1997, the above referenced plan is adequate to satisfy the requirement for Subdivision Certification for release of financial guarantees for Unit 1, per the Infrastructure List dated April 16, 1996.

If you should have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.

Susan Calangre

City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Terri Martin

Ted Garrett, Garrett Group Inc.

File



City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

August 26, 1999

Douglas Andrews, P.E. Smith Engineering Company 6400 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 500E Albuqueque, New Mexico 87110

RE: BOSQUE DEL RIO, PHASE 3 (D13-D8). GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN CERTIFICATION FOF RELEASE OF FINANCIAL GUARANTEES. ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED AUGUST 25, 1999.

Dear Mr. Andrews:

Based on the information provided on your August 26, 1999 submittal, the above referenced plan is adequate to satisfy the requirement for Subdivision Certification for release of Financial Guarantees per the Infrastructure List dated February 25, 1997, and last revised January 14, 1998.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,

John P. Murray, P.E.

Hydrology

c: Terri Martin, City Project No. 5406.82

File



July 31, 1998

Douglas Andrews, P.E.
Smith Engineering Company
6400 Uptown Blvd. NE, Suite 500E
Albuquerque, New Mexico 8711 Y

RE: Grading and Drainage Certification for Bosque Del Rio Subdivision, Phase 2 (D13/D8) Submitted for Release of Financial Guarantees, Certification Stamp Dated 7/20/98.

Dear Mr. Andrews:

Based on the information provided in the submittal of July 22, 1998, the above referenced plan is adequate to satisfy the requirement for Subdivision Certification for release of financial guarantees for Unit 2, per the Infrastructure List dated April 16, 1996, last amended on December 2, 1997.

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.

City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Terri Martin, DRB-94-578
Ted Garrett, Garrett Group Inc.

